
Nikki R. Haley
Governor

£?tatc of S’Oiitl) Carolina
Office of tfje (^obernor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

April 30, 2013

Mr. Stephen Largen
Reporter, The Post and Courier 
4501 Bentley Drive, Apartment 832 
Columbia, South Carolina 29210

We received your Freedom of Information Act request for “emails and any other correspondence 
related to Medicaid expansion, the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act, ‘Obamacare’ etc. 
from August to 2012 to the present... excluding] press releases”.

Our office possesses a very high volume of correspondence related in various capacities to the 
above-mentioned items. A response to your current request could potentially include thousands 
of pages of documents. Due to the broad nature of your request, we ask that you provide us with 
more specific information to help our office retrieve records directly relevant to your request.

Please provide your narrowed request in writing. If you have any questions, please let us know.

Sincerely.

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
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